
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: 7/30/2012 6:27:35 AM 
To: mdr@cpuc.ca.gov (mdr@cpuc.ca.gov); julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2); 

Soto, Jesus (SVP) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J81K); Campbell, 
Ben (Hydrotest) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3) 

Bcc: 
Subject: 

Julie, Mike, Sunil, 

Attached is notification of two upcoming hydrostatic tests that are infeasible and inadvisable to include 
a spike. In addition to a letter explaining the tests, we are also providing engineering drawings and 
STPRs. 

Ben Campbell is on vacation through August 15. Should you have questions in the meantime, please 
contact me and I will coordinate a response. 

Thanks. 

Shilpa Ramaiya 

srrdQ) pge.com 

415-973-3186 

SB GT&S 0254861 
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